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March 2021 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

National Careers Week is an exciting chance for pupils to build on the work we do in school to help 

them prepare for their future career.  There are a number of events and opportunities that I would 

like to draw your attention to, most of which are taking place over the next week (1st-5th March). 

 

The attached flyer (linked below) details events taking place throughout the week.  Pupils who 

would like to attend any of these events, some of which require registration, should click the links 

in order to secure a place or gain access to the relevant talk. 

National Careers Week 2021 flyer 

 

I would particularly like to highlight the Welwyn Hatfield Virtual Careers Fair.  This is available 

throughout the week and enables you and your child(ren) to explore a wide range of medium and 

large companies based in our local area and who often have amazing opportunities right on our 

doorstep.  Exploring these companies gives even younger pupils the chance to think about and 

explore roles they may not know much about.  The organisers do ask that you complete their exit 

survey after you attend, as this helps them make improvements for future events.  You can explore 

the Careers Fair at any time using this link: 

Welwyn Hatfield Virtual Careers Fair 

 

Please also take time to explore Unifrog with your child(ren).  This incredibly powerful tool connects 

pupils and parents to career and subject profiles for all aspects of the world of work.  Pupils are 

adept at using it in every year at school.  We have also set up a parent/carer login so that you can 

use Unifrog as if you were a pupil yourself, allowing you to truly support your child(ren) in their 

decision making. The code you need is: Parentsbishopshatfield and you can sign up here: 

www.unifrog.org/code You will need to enter your email address and choose a password at that 

stage.  Please note that we do not keep a record of this information. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Mrs Langston 
Careers Leader 
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